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November 14, 1989

Secretary of the Commission

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Docketing and Service Branch, Docket #PRM-35-9
Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Secretary:

1 am a practicing nuclear medicine physician in Woodland Hills,
California. I am deeply concerned over the revised 10 CFR 35
regulations governing the medical use of byproduct material,.
These regulations would significantly impact my ability to give
good medical care, I urge you to adopt the American College of
Nuclear Physicians/Society of Nuclear Medicine Petition for

Rulemaking which will change the current restrictive regulations

to allow me to practice nuclear medicine for the benefit of my
patients.

Thank you for your attention to this matter of critical
importance to the future of good nuclear medicine,.

Sincerely,

—d“--__-~_—’

Norman Helman, M.D.
Physician in Charge of Nuclear Medicine
Department of Medical Imaging
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